
OPEN EVENING
 TUESDAY 1ST OCTOBER, 5PM TO 8PM

HEADTEACHER TALKS AT 5.15PM AND 7PM

Ofsted say Caterham High 
School is a Good School. 

PUPILS AND FAMILIES ARE 
INVITED TO MEET OUR 
STUDENTS, TEACHERS  
AND HEADTEACHER AT  
OUR OPEN EVENING 

There has never been a 
better time to join us!

What inspectors said at a 
visit in June 2022:

Pupils belong to a caring 
community.

This is a Good school.  

Pupils behave well in lessons

Teachers have very high 
aspiration for students.

Pupils are safe at Caterham High 
School and enjoy school.



PERSONALISED TOURS AVAILABLE 

See the school  
in action

Tours available  
by appointment 

With the Senior Team 
and Headteacher

TO SIGN UP FOR A TOUR CONTACT THE 
HEADTEACHER’S PA SANDRA DALY 

on 020 8551 4321 or email s.daly@ecaterham.net

www.ecaterham.net

020 8551 4321

s.daly@ecaterham.net

@Caterham_High

Caterham.High.School

BELIEVE INNOVATE

OUR ACHIEVEMENTS
	» Students move on to degrees 

at top universities and  high 
level apprentices 

	» Ofsted rated Good 

	» Strong inclusive ethos, 
supporting every child 

	» Extensive sports facilities 
including swimming pool 

Further details about open evening are on the school 
website: www.ecaterham.net
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